
From: Jeffkiss@aol.com [mailto:Jeffkiss@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 4:17 PM 
To: Steve Auger; Kevin Tatreau 
Subject: Public Comment on behalf of the Coalition of Affordable Housing Providers 
 
Steve/Kevin, 
  
The Coalition of Affordable Housing Providers (CAHP) met on June 20 and voted unanimously to request 
that Florida Housing reduce the minimum proximity scores across all counties in order to increase the 
number of sites that may qualify for funding.  This would help reduce land costs for potential affordable 
properties that have become too expensive to secure for application purposes. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Jeff Kiss 
Vice-Chairman 
CAHP 
 


